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Briefing for Stewards and Contacts
The AGM set out a strategy to fight cuts, defend services and jobs; to get the key messages out to our members that cuts are not necessary and will further damage the economy and to set out UNISON’s alternatives.

The branch has also undertaken to keep elected members informed of the impact of cuts on members and services.

We rely on our stewards and contacts to be actively involved in this strategy, which includes the need to monitor the effect of cuts, to involve members in this and to recruit more members. This briefing is intended to keep stewards and contacts up to date with the branch strategy and to give you the tools to do the job.

Monitoring effect of budget cuts on services and jobs

A Budget cuts monitoring sheet can be found at http://www.aberdeenshireunison.com/forms/budgetcutsmonitoringform2011.doc
which you can use to keep the branch updated about any effects of the budget cuts on the services provided by your members and on their jobs and working conditions. 

It is very important that you let the branch know of any impact that the cuts are having, however small. For example, members are already feeling the impact of the vacancy freeze on their own workloads. This is all important information, as if staff become overloaded and end up working long hours, it will affect their health and well-being and could result in periods of sickness absence. This will have a knock on effect on colleagues, on staff morale and also on the service they provide.
Campaign to save learning support in schools

The Branch is campaigning to save learning support in schools and has joined forces with parents to protect our children’s education. Please sign the on-line petition at http://www.gopetition.com/petition/43478.html 

You can keep up to date with the campaign at http://www.aberdeenshireunison.com/educationissues/learningsupportcampaignfeb11.html
Case Forms

If you are a steward and are involved in individual representation with members, please don’t forget to complete a Case Form (attached) at the end of each month to record this work and send it in to grampianresourcecentre@unison.co.uk
AGM Report
This is now available and can be found at http://www.aberdeenshireunison.com/agm/agm11.html
Spread the Word

Click here to find out more about what the branch is doing to defend services and jobs. http://www.aberdeenshireunison.com/campaigns/budget2010.html
We need to get out the key messages that public service cuts will hit the poor hardest and will damage the fragile economic recovery. Click here for resources to help you to get the message across. http://www.aberdeenshireunison.com/campaigns/spreadthewordresources.html
For more information contact: 

Kate Ramsden, Branch Chair at kate.ramsden@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
Inez Teece, Branch Secretary at inez.teece@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
